

CRICK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

23rd March 2016

www.crick.northants.sch.uk

<u>BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS</u> Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday in the last week- Charlotte!

Happy Birthday to the following children who will celebrate their birthday during the Easter holidays- Finlay, Flo, Amy, Jemima, Edith, Joel, William, Harry, Zac and Charlie!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY	
11.04.16	Training Day
12.04.16	School opens for summer term 1
15.04.16	FOCS Indulgence Evening
20.04.16	Cricket Coaching for Y3 & 4 pupils from Northants Recreational Cricket Club for 5
	weeks
02.05.16	May Bank Holiday – school closed
09.05.16	SATS Week for Year 6 pupils
14.05.16	May Day Celebrations & Fete
16.05.16	Magistrates in the Community for Y6 pupils
27.05.16	Y4 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome!



Our Star Pupils –24th March:

Reception-Scarlett

Y1- Max

Y2 – Harry P

Y3- Izzy

Y4- Toby

Y5- Lewis

Y6- Oliver

Parent Governor

Following the recent ballot, we can announce that Mr. Steve Wright will be our new parent governor. I would like to thank both Mr Wright and Mrs Thirde for standing for election. Many schools struggle to fill parent governor positions, but I am pleased to say that our parents have always shown great interest. We look forward to working with Mr Wright.

Nourish

The summer menus have now been distributed.
Please ensure you order your hot meals for after Easter. Thank you.

Treat the kids to a mini adventure this Easter Weekend with a Treasure Hunt around Crick Village.

Collect your Treasure clues from The Moorings in advance.

Entry is £1.00 and all entries receive an Easter Egg on arrival back at The Moorings.

All money goes to F.O.C.S